
 

 
 

 

CORPUS CHRISTI CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Together We DREAM Together We Learn 

 

NEWSLETTER  19th July 2024 
 

Happy Holiday 
School closes for the summer on Tuesday, 23rd July at 3.30pm and reopens for 
Reception to Y6 on Tuesday, 3rd September.  Reception will only be starting at 

10am on 3rd September. 
Nursery children return on Wednesday, 4th September. 

 
School Uniform Reminder 

Please find below, a reminder of our school uniform in advance of September. 
Can we also remind parents that makeup, false nails, nail varnish and 

jewellry/earrings do not form part of our school uniform.  Please ensure all 
clothing is labelled with your child’s name.  Thank you 
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Y6 Sports Day 
 

On Wednesday, our Y6 class took part in the St Helens Schools Y6 Tournament at Ruskin 
Drive.  They had a fantastic day and even brought some medals back with them! 

Well done team, we are all really proud of you! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Corpus Christi Out and About…………… 
 

Daniel and Suzie enjoyed an afternoon in Liverpool last week watching the stage 
production of Bluey.  They had a brilliant day and really enjoyed the show. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Alice in Wonderland Play 
A huge ‘well done’ to the cast of Alice in Wonderland who put on two fantastic 

performances this week.  The production was delivered as part of our Musical Theatre 
Afterschool Club, supported by Mr Chapman, Mrs Athey, Miss Fawcett, Mrs Berry and 

Emily Haley who came over to help from Rainford High.  
Parents, staff, and governors have all commented on how fantastic it was and how much 

they enjoyed it.  Well done to our amazing children. 
£450.00 was raised for the Friends Play for Disabled Children Charity. 
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Corpo-Fest 
(150th Anniversary Fun Day) 

 

Monday, 22nd July – During the school day 

 

Children can come into school wearing festival wear/own clothes –  we 

want glitter, friendship bracelets, sunglasses, hats, shorts, dresses, 

wellies, crocks, flip flops, anything you’re comfortable in…..probably a 

raincoat too! 

 

We will be having  a whole school picnic lunch on the field. If your child 

usually has a school dinner,  a school packed lunch will be provided. Bring 

along a picnic mat/blanket on the day. 

Ice Cream Van – on us – no money needed!!    

Music 

Singing 

Dancing 

Games 

A whole day of fun – we can’t wait! 

Let’s finish the school year in style! 

 



 
 
 

And finally………….. 
 

Farewell Year 6! 
 

What an emotional day! 
 

Our leavers mass this morning and our leavers assembly this afternoon has made me so 
proud of our Year 6 children. They are ready for their next big adventure and we wave 

them off on Tuesday with our best wishes, good luck messages and full hearts, knowing 
how much we will miss them all. Their time here has been full of joy, laughter and happy 
memories and we know they will all go on to do great things and reach their potential. 

 
Year 6, as I told you at Celebration Evening on Tuesday: 

Be you, always be you, because what you are is very special and we have loved seeing 
each of your lights shine, bright, strong and wonderfully. Continue to let that light shine 

and always DREAM and dream big. 
 

Miss Mowatt 
 

 


